
March 27, 2015

Dear VINAY V:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted with regular status to the Aerospace
Engineering MS program at the University of Kansas for the Fall 2015 term. Congratulations on
this successful first step.

Your course of study will be planned with the assistance of your academic advisor.  If you have
questions regarding your program, please contact the department in which you plan to study.

If you have not provided a final copy of your official transcript that indicates completion of
your degree and your degree is not from the University of Kansas, a hold will be placed
upon your enrollment effective for your second semester of enrollment until the official
transcript indicating degree completion is received. This means you will not be able to
enroll in the next semester until this hold is removed.

Your student ID number is 2850323.  You will need this number to begin your online
enrollment.  You can find complete information about online enrollment on the Registrar's
website.

Your admission is valid for one year and your application materials will be held on file for one
year after the term of admission. If you are not in attendance at the University of Kansas by this
time, all materials will be destroyed and your admission rescinded. If, at a later time, you decide
that you wish to attend KU, you will be required to submit a new application, application fee,
official transcripts, and other required materials.

The Academic Achievement and Access Center (AAAC) coordinates academic accommodations
for KU graduate students with disabilities. If you have a disability for which you wish to request
accommodations and have not contacted the AAAC, please do so as soon as possible. The
AAAC is located in 22 Strong Hall and can be reached at 785-864-4064 (V/TTY). Information
about their services can be found at disability.ku.edu.

Please let us know if you are accepting or declining the offer of admission by going to your
application status page and clicking on the "Complete Your Decision Form" button. 

I am pleased to welcome you to graduate study at the University of Kansas. I wish you the best
in your academic endeavors!



Sincerely,

Michael Roberts
Dean of Graduate Studies


